
The Utah Education Association 

Recommends Brian King for 

Governor of Utah

Representative Brian King has been a steadfast advocate for public education, consistently standing up 

for both Utah students and educators on critical issues. As governor, he will collaborate with the UEA to 

foster an environment where every public school student can succeed.

UEA 

Priorities

Representative Brian 

King

Governor 

Spencer Cox

UEA-PAC Candidate 

Questionnaire

Representative King participated in the UEA-
PAC questionnaire and interview process. 
His responses align with our values and 
mission.

After multiple invitations, Governor 
Cox chose not to complete a 
questionnaire or participate in the 
UEA-PAC recommendation process.

Vouchers for Private and 

Religious Schools (HB 215)

UEA opposed

Voted NO on HB 215

Supports UEA’s 1971 Resolution opposing 
vouchers.

Signed HB 215 into law (2023)

Limits on Labor Unions 

(HB 285)

UEA opposed

Voted NO on HB 285 

(committee)
Non-committal to UEA on vetoing 

bill if it passed (2024)

Censorship and Book 

Bans (HB 29 and HB 374)

UEA opposed

Voted NO on HB 29

Voted NO on HB 374

Signed HB 29 into law (2024)

Signed HB 374 into law (2022)

Limits on Education 

Equity & Opportunity

(HB 257 and HB 261)

UEA opposed

Voted NO on HB 261

Voted NO on HB 257

Signed HB 261 into law (2024)

Signed HB 257 into law (2024)

“I have long admired the important advocacy work of the UEA 
in representing teachers across the state and fi ghting for our 
public schools. I have enjoyed working alongside the UEA during 
my 16 years in the Legislature, and as governor, I will continue 
that partnership and strengthen the collaborative relationship 
between our state government and our educators, because they 
should always be at the forefront of education policy.”

 – Rep. Brian King


